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September 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Contractors, 
 
The City of Morganton is rejecting and denying all bids, and rebidding the 
“City of Morganton Public Works Fleet Wash Station” project, due to all 
bids coming in over budget.   
 
The City will be reducing the project scope and rebidding the project to try 
and bring the project within budget limits. The reduced project proposal will 
be sent out to bidders in the near future.  
 
The City would like to thank all bidders for taking the time to bid the project 
and would appreciate a re-bid on the new bid proposal.  
 
Please call me at (828) 438-5263 if you have any questions. 
   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mario Sclarandis 
    

Mario Sclarandis, P.E.                                
City Engineer 
 


